
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 12/12/2011 5:23:28 PM 
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Heads-Up on Sutter 

I've already let Ronan know but it looks like we are going to file in opposition to the 
ISO's request for a waiver for Sutter. If you guys were filing in support, we might 
change our mind but I can't guarantee that. 
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